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	 The Public Hearing of the Garner-Hay-
field-Ventura Community School District 
for the sale of residential real estate was 
held on August 17, 2020, in the superin-
tendent’s office at the high school building 
at approximately 12:00 p.m., as specified 
by notice previously published. This was 
an in person and Zoom meeting.
	 Board members present: Larkin, Wat-
son, Upmeyer, and Toppin
	 Board members absent: Roberts
	 There were no visitors present and 
only one bid was received for lots 9 & 
10, Block 2, Driving Park Addition, City 
of Garner as advertised. Motion by Top-
pin, second by Upmeyer to accept the bid 
from Bert & Barb Lange in the amount of 
$14,000.00 for said property. All voted in 
favor.
	 There being no further business to 
come before the board concerning the 
Public Hearing, upon motion by Toppin, 
seconded by Larkin, and unanimously 
carried, the meeting was adjourned by 
President Watson at approximately 12:03 
p.m.
	 Patricia A. Schmidt
	 Board Secretary
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